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Marguerite McLean 

From: Marguerite McLean 

Sent: 
To: Phillip Ellis 

cc: Patti Zellner; Kimberley Pena 

Subject: 090000-OT - FP&L Confidential Response to the N S P  Data Request 

Monday, May 04,2009 3:45 PM 

Per this e-mail, the Clerk's Office will return confidential DN 03455-09 back to the source. 

From: Phillip Ellis 
Sent: Monday, May 04,2009 2:38 PM 
To: Patti Zellner 
Cc: Marguerite McLean 
Subject: FP&L Confidential Response to the M S P  Data Request 

I was just going to e-mail to verify that along with the 2 previous Progress-related documents that were able to be returned to the 
company, that there also was an FP&L document that could be returned. The item in question is Document No.03455-09 (FPL's 
Confidential Response to N S P  Data Request) for reference. Natalie Smith called again and I verified that we no longer needed 
the document at the moment. 

- Phillip Ellis (850-413-6626) 

5/4/2009 
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